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Centauri Arts Academy – Policies During COVID-19 

These policies will always be superseded by any requirements put forward by Public Health during 
the pandemic. We will noƟfy parƟcipants of any such changes as they occur, but our general policies 
are as follows: 

1. The arts academy space will be saniƟsed between all classes. This will include all desk surfaces. 

2. The bathroom will be saniƟsed by the instructor aŌer each day. 

3. Hand SaniƟzer will be made available for all students, and everyone will be asked to use saniƟzer 
on arrival in the studio. 

4. Do not aƩend class if you or anyone in your household has a cough, or a fever. Centauri instructors 
will admit students at their discreƟon, and will be asked not to allow entry to any students who 
appear symptomaƟc. 

5. Unfortunately, our tea/juice and cookies will not be available during the pandemic. Students are 
welcome to bring along a drink and snack of their own, should they wish to do so. 

6. In-studio course parƟcipants will be required to socially distance during classes if mandated by 
public health. Assigned seaƟng areas and floor markings will assist with this. 

7. Masks must be worn during classes if mandated by Public Health 


